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114. ANNUAL LETTINGS PLAN – ALLOCATION OF PERCENTAGES 

 2013/14 

 
The Head of Housing submitted a report (previously circulated, now appended) 
concerning the Annual Lettings Plan - Allocation Percentages 2013/2014.  Tom 
Porter presented the report to the Board and provided some additional 
background and context. The Chief Executive added that the City Council was 
already struggling to house homeless families within the City, and that the 
private rented sector had become a mainstream deliverer of housing for those 
people who at one time would have been buying properties. This was crowding 
out the private rented sector and putting pressure upon the Council as it sought 
to place people in homes in Oxford.  
 
The Board considered the report and resolved to:- 
 
(1) Note the performance against the Annual Lettings Plan in Appendix 1 for 

2012/13 (April 1st 2012 to 31st January 2013); 
 

(2) Recommend the proposed Annual Lettings Plan in Appendix 2 for 
2013/2014 for approval by Council. 
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